
From: Prince, Nancy
To: Yokley, Bill
Subject: FW: Wakefield Trust 33-6 #400203037
Date: Friday, September 30, 2011 7:56:13 AM

 
 

From: LLindow@nobleenergyinc.com [mailto:LLindow@nobleenergyinc.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2011 12:59 PM
To: Prince, Nancy
Subject: Re: Wakefield Trust 33-6 #400203037
 
Hi Nancy,

You are right.  The distance I measured using the survey plats is at 796' from the 43-6B.  Can you
please modify the form?

Thanks,

Liz Lindow
Regulatory Analyst 
Noble Energy, Inc.
1625 Broadway, Suite 2200
Office: 720-587-2079
Cell: 303-590-8789

From:        "Prince, Nancy" <Nancy.Prince@state.co.us>
To:        <LLindow@nobleenergyinc.com>
Date:        09/28/2011 09:14 AM
Subject:        Wakefield Trust 33-6 #400203037

Liz,
In looking at this Form 2, it appears that it might have been prepared before the 43-6B was submitted.  
 
The distance to nearest well is reported at 998 ft, which is distance to 23-6, but the 43-6B plots at about 780.
 Could you verify?  I can modify the form with your approval, based on information you provide.
 
Thanks,
 
Nancy
 

Nancy K. Prince
303-894-2100 X5103
Permit/Completion Technician
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
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The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are
not the intended recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such
information is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise
the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its attachments from your system.


